STEMACADEMY

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write a letter of recommendation on behalf of Scott Pacitti,
Director of Planet Improv. Scott has partnered with Wilson STEM Academy for the past
two years, and Scott has been a fabulous partner who has truly gone above and beyond
with what he and his organization has offered to our community.

In the first year of our partnership, Scott worked closely with some of our teachers to
infuse theatre arts into the core curriculum. This year, Scott has taught a theatre
elective every other day to scholars from all grade levels that have elected his class.
Our scholars enjoy the experience, which is not a surprise as Scott always comes
prepared, coveys his passion for the arts, and has a knack for building solid
relationships with them. Moreover, Scott has generously given our community his
additional time by leading workshops for families during special after-school events.

In short, Scott has been a great partner, passionate about his craft as a theatre arts
educator, and incredibly generous with all he does. Please feel free to reach out with
any questions by calling 980-222-4798.

Sincerely,

Tefff Coolt

Jeff Cook
Principal

Wilson STEM Academy
7020 Tuckaseegee Road
Charlotte, NC 28214
(p) 980-343-6070



